
The first Wednesday in 
October celebrates 
National Walk to School
Day and this has been a 
tradition at Main Street for 
many years. 5th grade students meet at
Roberts Grove Park bright and early and
walk together to school!

MAIN STREET ROCKS
Respect, Own Your Behaviors, Caring Deeds, Keep Safe

Raising the Flag

Tradition continues as the VFW visits Main Street
to teach proper flag etiquette to our students. All
5th grade students learn the meaning of all parts of
the flag and how to properly put the flag up, fold it
and the proper times to fly it. For the remainder of
the year, students are in charge of raising the Main
Street flag!

School Spirit and Penny Wars

All buildings in the Titusville District support our
Brown and Gold during Spirit Week. Students and
staff love to show their Rocket Pride with fun-filled
days and are encouraged to dress up to fit the
theme! During this week Main Street also
participates in Penny Wars, which is the first
fundraiser for our PTG! This year we raised $957
for our students!

Finishing Off Unit One
It’s October already? As we continue with our
CKLA curriculum, teachers create rewarding
activities to finish off their first units of
learning. 2nd grade finished off Fairy Tales
and 3rd Grade completed their unit on
Classic Tales. Both students and teachers
got creative!


